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Sent on Behalf of:  Office of the Vice President, Finance and Administrative
Services
 
Dear PCBO Community,
 
We are reaching out to give an update on the CSUBUY Procure-to-Pay timeline. Due to
implementation delays at campuses ahead of our campus, CSUSM's CSUBUY Procure-to-Pay
implementation has been delayed from Spring 2024 to late Fall 2024.
 
We remain confident and excited about the efficiency, automation, risk mitigation, and cost savings
that CSUBUY Procure-to-Pay will bring later this year.
 
Have a great rest of your semester,
Office of the Vice President, Finance and Administrative Services
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